Townshend School Board Special Meeting R.E.D. Discussion Minutes

28 April, 2011 7:00 p.m. Townshend Elementary School

Attendance April Chase, Kimberly Liebow, Beth Cutts, David Dezendorf, Townshend School Board; Deborah Leggott, Townshend Principal; Stephen John, WCSU Superintendent, Frank Rucker, WCSU CFO; LeeAnne Parker, Brookline; Laura O'Brien, Wesley Ameden, Jamaica; Patti Dickson, Joe Winrich, Emily Long, Bruce Parliman, Leland and Gray UHS; Brandy Pickering, Kim Colligan, Newfane; Elizabeth McDonald, Antje Ruppert, Windham; John Doty, Windham Principal; Martin Nadler, Rich Moore, Winton Goodrich, Vermont School Boards Association.

- 1. Call to Order: April called the Townshend meeting to order at 7:08 p.m.
- **2. Presentation:** At 7:10 p.m. the meeting was turned over to Winton Goodrich of the Vermont School Boards Association for a presentation of the facts, concerns, and benefits of becoming a Rural Education District (R.E.D.). Further discussion will occur during the May 9, 2011 Townshend School Board meeting.
- **3.** Adjourn: By unanimous consent the meeting adjourned at 9:00 p.m.

Sincerely,

David Dezendorf, Townshend Vice Chair.

mutes